The Seymour Board of Aldermen met for a special meeting at 9:00 a.m. on Monday, October 30,
2023, in the Seymour City Hall Board Room, 123 West Market Street.

At 9:15 a.m. Mayor Alicia Hagen called the meeting to order.
Roll call: Jim Ashley, Bub Wallace, Nadine Crisp, Dan Wehmer. There is a quorum.

RFP Fire Station Building Submittals

City Administrator Hillary Elliott passed out an addendum to Phoenix Hill’s proposal.

Alderman Bub Wallace recommended to table the RFP’s to allow Phoenix Hill to submit a proposal
for a 70x70 building and 40x40 concrete approaches on each end of the building. Alderman Wallace
would like both companies to submit a change to an electric furnace instead of gas furnace. The
deadline is October 31% at 5:00 p.m. and a special meeting will be held November 1* at 9:00 a.m.

At 9:35 a.m. a motion was made by Crisp/Wallace to adjourn. Ayes: all. Nays: none. The following
roll call vote was recorded. Alderman Jim Ashley-yes. Alderman Bub Wallace-yes. Alderwoman
Nadine Crisp-yes. Alderman Dan Wehmer-yes.
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